
 

Maryland Women and the Impact of the 
COVID-19 Pandemic Survey 

 
Make your voice, your experience heard! 

 
The Maryland Commission for Women is conducting an online survey to 
determine the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the women of our state, how 
they experienced the pandemic, and what is needed to begin a “new normal.”   
  
We invite women from all walks of life and from every jurisdiction in the state 
who are at least 18 years old by July 1, 2021, to participate.  The questionnaire is 
available in English, Spanish, Chinese, Korean and French and takes less than 15 
minutes to complete. All responses will be completely anonymous.  
  

Let’s be sure Maryland women’s voices are heard! Take the survey! 

 
 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/V2PPPWG
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGDHR88
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGFX22S
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGKWM6C
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KGWYTBQ

